Freedom of Information Act 2000(FOIA)/Environmental Information Regulations 2004 (EIR) 
re: Play parks
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

 

1. How many play parks have been closed in the area in the last 10 financial years?
Answer:

None
2. How many complaints have been received about the general state of play parks in the area in the last five financial years?
The information requested is not available.  Therefore this is a refusal in accordance with Section 1(1) of FOIA and Regulation 12(4)(a) of the EIR, information not held by the Council.

3. How much has been spent on the upkeep and/or refurbishment of play parks in the last five financial years?

Estimated to be average of £400k per year

4. How many reports of vandalism in play parks have there been in the last five financial years?

5. How many injuries have been reported in play parks in the last five financial years, and what were the nature of those injuries?

Information requested with regard to Qs4 & 5 is not available and the Council is advising you of this as required by Section 1(1) of the Act and Regulation 12(4)(a) of the Regulations.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
